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April 12, 2007

The Honorable King County Council 

King County Courthouse

516 Third Avenue, Room 1200

Seattle, WA  98104-3272

Dear King County Council Members,


On behalf of Woodland Park Zoo, I would like to thank you for your consideration of adding funding for zoo programs in the countywide parks levy you are currently discussing.


Your staff has asked that we consider ways that would best insure county monies allocated to the zoo are spent appropriately.  


As you know, the City of Seattle also contributes funds to the zoo and the Zoological Society bylaws provide for appointment of Society board members by the City.  We would like to suggest that a similar model may provide the best oversight of the county investment in the zoo.


If the parks levy is sent to the ballot, we will take the necessary steps to modify the bylaws of the Woodland Park Zoological Society to provide for a board member appointed by the King County Council to monitor the expenditure of county monies.


I hope this suggestion will meet with your approval and we look forward to working with you as we improve our educational and conservation outreach throughout King County.


Sincerely,
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Jan Hendrickson, Chair


Board of Directors

cc:
Deborah Jensen, President & CEO, WPZ


Bruce Bohmke, Deputy Director, WPZ


Cam Ragen, Board of Directors, WPZ


Karen Donohue, Board of Directors, WPZ
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